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For the Repose of the Soul of Reverend J. Robert Wright 
 
Dear Friends in Christ, 

 
My prayers, and the prayers of Episcopalians throughout the entire Church, are with you today 

as you mourn the passing and celebrate the life of J. Robert Right.  Father Wright was a blessing 
to the church and all who knew him – a revered scholar, an ecumenical leader, a valued teacher, 

and a passionate historian.  A grateful and heartbroken church mourns with you. 
 

We offer prayers for the repose of his soul, and we offer prayers of healing for those gathered 
here today, for his whole family, and for all the people he so faithfully and diligently served in 

the name of the Risen Christ — in whom Bob now has his rest.   
 

I give God thanks for his life and ministry among us, and I offer prayers of healing for you all. 
 

May the Lord bless you and keep you. May he make his face to shine upon you and be gracious 
unto you. May he lift up the light of his countenance upon you and give you peace from this day 

forward.   
 

And may the soul of Father Wright and the souls of all the departed, through the mercies of 
God, rest in peace and rise in glory! I remain 

 
Your brother in Christ, 

 

 
The Most Rev. Michael B. Curry 

Presiding Bishop and Primate 

The Episcopal Church 


